
Another academic year coming to an end, and what an amazing year it has been in Redcar and
Cleveland schools. The Team has loved every minute, meeting amazing children and very passionate
staff, working together to develop the programmes and supporting academic resilience in school
communities. 

The Team have delivered many of our programmes to children across the borough including
HeadStart Bronze and Silver Award, Super You, Covid Recovery and Tuff Tees. 

The feedback from schools has been amazing, thank you.
“Children opened up and shared feelings that they may not of done to a full class. Julie had a great
relationship with the headstarter children and they really enjoyed the sessions.” Ings Farm Primary
School

“Fun and relevant to pupils. John established a great relationship with the children so they all felt
confident speaking within the group.” Lockwood Primary School

“Julie and John provide excellent sessions for our children. They all thoroughly enjoy them and get so
much from them. Headstart are excellent, I cannot speak highly enough of the team - thank you for all
you do for us.” St Margaret Clitherow School 

“Headstart staff are always friendly and helpful when organising the sessions. Pupils have found the
sessions engaging and really helpful. Thank you for all off your positive work to support our pupils'
(and staff) mental health and wellbeing.” Highcliffe Primary School

“The children thoroughly enjoyed HeadStart. It has provided them with very useful tools to help them
regulate their feelings moving forward. Headstart sessions have been a great tool within our Thrive
school. They have helped our children to regulate their emotions and delve into reasons that we are
feeling a particular way. We would like to offer our thanks from Riverdale Primary School and look
forward to working with HeadStart in the future.” Riverdale Primary School

For those who may not be involved with HeadStart or are just starting their journey please get in touch
with the HeadStart Team for further information.

Thank you again. Have a well-deserved summer holiday and the Team will see you in the next
academic year. 

What an Amazing Year in Redcar and Cleveland 


